
 

 

20th November 2023  
 
Dear Families 
 
The Mulberry Academy Shoreditch House team are excited to announce that our annual Winter Fayre is 
going to be taking place on Thursday 14th December 2023, from 4.00pm-6.00pm. 
 
The Winter Fayre is a fantastic celebration of our local community and a great opportunity to raise money 
for local and national charities. There will be many stalls to enjoy, from our culture stall showcasing foods 
from the different nationalities that are proudly represented at Mulberry Academy Shoreditch to gingerbread 
decorating, from henna to hot chocolate, from jewellery selling to decoration making, be sure to tell your 
friends and family that this is an event not to be missed.  
There will also be a chance to buy gifts for loved ones and eat delicious food courtesy of our catering team. 
 
Make sure you do not miss the grotto where you can have photos taken and the raffle with unforgettable 
prizes from local businesses, plus much more.  
 
We welcome parent and community involvement in the Winter Fayre and if parents/carers would like to get 
involved in the running of any stalls, please email emilton@mulberryschoolstrust.org. 
We hope to see you and your family there. 
 
Yours Faithfully  
The House Team  
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